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Thank you to all those WEO members who have registered for the WEO Pre-
Congress Course (PCC) in Sydney.   We recognise that many of you are travelling 
from far and wide and we look forward to welcoming you and sharing our special 
day. We have developed a bespoke program designed to specifically benefit WEO 
members.  
 
To those who are not able to attend, we are working with the WCE AV team to 
see if we can record or have you join us online.  We will let you know as details 
become available. PLEASE don’t email us about this – it’s in hand.  
 

To all WEO members: to ensure everyone is included you are invited to send us: 
 

1. One PowerPoint slide only which shows a Cool Campaign(s) your 
Organisation has implemented. Please ensure your Organisation’s name is 
clearly shown on the slide.  The slide will be collated into one presentation 
to be delivered in the COOL CAMPAIGNS session. 
 

2. Let us know your WEO Wishlist under the headings explained in the 
program below in the ‘Be Inspired’ session.   We want to know how WEO 
can best support its members and represent you globally as a united voice.  
 

3. Send us any questions you may have on the topics to be presented so that 
we can present these to the speakers for comment and discussion.  

 
SEND YOUR QUESTIONS, COOL CAMPAIGN(S) SLIDE AND WISHLIST TO: 
 
Callum James at Endometriosis UK: callumjames@endometriosis-uk.org or 
simply just press reply to this email. 
 
We thank Endometriosis UK for their administrative support.   
 
WEO extends warm thanks to Endometriosis Australia for funding the WEO PCC. 
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